
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: July 2nd, 2021 

Contact: Rep. Hintz, 608-266-2254 

 

REP. HINTZ: STATEMENT ON GABLEMAN CONTRACT 
 

MADISON – Today Representative Gordon Hintz (D-Oshkosh) issued the following statement:  

 

“The fact that Robin Vos is spending $11,000 per month to hire a Trump acolyte who is one of the 

most corrupt Wisconsin Supreme Court justices in history tells you all you need to know about 

this so-called ‘investigation.’  

 

“To satisfy those in Wisconsin and at Mar-a-Lago who support the Big Lie, Vos has hired 

someone with zero public credibility to help deliver a rubber stamp result, and he’s wasting 

thousands of taxpayer dollars to do so. This continues to be an electoral witch hunt, which is 

undermining the security of our democracy in Wisconsin.” 
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